
Project Update: January 2017 
 
This month we started the first activity, painting the mural in “Creek Chino public school", in 
Livingston, Izabal. During this activity we communicate to the teachers of the school how this 
project will be helping them with information about the importance of sharks and rays in this 
place. Through this, children will get knowledge, learn and also had fun in a different way. 
 
 In February and March 2017 we are going to continued painting this mural.  
 

 

 


